
THE PARISH OF ST PETER & ALL SAINTS 
NOTTINGHAM 

 
Ministry Assistant Post 2021-22 
 
Welcome to the churches of St Peter and All Saints in the centre of 
Nottingham, and thank you for your interest in our Ministry 
Assistant post. 
 
Nottingham is a great city. It's young and vibrant with plenty of 
culture, two universities, a strong sporting tradition, various forms 
of night life, and much more. It has a history of questioning and challenging when 
things in society don't seem right, going back to Robin Hood. There's a lot going on 
in our two churches; we have of course been affected by Covid-19 in various ways, 
but in normal times we work with rough sleepers, asylum seekers, people with 
mental health problems, and other vulnerable people. There is a thriving Church 
cafe (the St Peter's Coffee Room), and a Peace Garden at All Saints'. We have done 
considerable work on environmental issues over the last few years, and we have an 
Overseas Committee which leads our activities in relation to organisations and 
causes around the world. We are a member of Inclusive Church. Worship is centred 
on the Sunday Eucharist, in both churches, which is accompanied by a range of other 
services through the week.  
 
We are looking for someone who is ready to learn but also able to contribute, 
drawing upon your particular skills and interests. There is healthy theological 
discussion in both churches, and a strong team of clergy and lay leaders within 
which you will work. You may be exploring ordination, or you may perhaps be 
looking for a way to give something of yourself to God, the Church and the 
community in a way which will make a difference to people's lives. 
 
Could you be our next ministry assistant? Do get in touch with me if you would like 
a conversation, a virtual visit using your smartphone, or a real visit. I look forward 
to hearing from you. 
 
Christopher Harrison 
Rector 
 
 


